
7th grade newsletter
Week of October 7th , 2024

Mathematics
Mrs. Jarrett

mjarrett@rappahannockschools.us

We are wrapping up our unit on Simplifying
and Evaluating Expressions. We will have a
Unit Test on Tuesday, October 8th. We will
then begin our next unit on Two Step Linear
Equations.

Questions or concerns? Please send me an
email. :)

Science
Ms. McCabe

emccabe@rappahannockschools.us

Students have completed their benchmarks.
We will be continuing with our studies in
genetics.

Please contact me with any
questions/concerns.

Language Arts
Ms. Nutt

snutt@rapphannockschools.us

Students’ first book report of the year is
due, and we will have a vocabulary quiz
on the root word -SECT this Thursday.

We are continuing our non-fiction unit,
and analyzing select short stories to
identify the text structure being used.

Students have a weekly writing
assignment called “Everyday Magic”. It is
due every Friday and students may
choose to complete additional
submissions for extra credit. They must
date them!

Please be sure your child is reading every
day. They will continue to have a
quarterly book report and
procrastination is not the answer!

Reminders

No school for students October 14 & 15

October 15 - Parent/Teacher
conferences 1-4 and 5-7 pm( please
sign up!)

Report Cards go home October 21st.
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Please reach out with any questions or
concerns.


